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The latest updates for Hillsborough City School’s Measure H   

Implementation 
Planning 

New Colors 

Classroom Technology 

A Pod Remodel  

 

 

  Finalizing the Implementation 
Plan for Phase I of Measure H 
The Facilities and Construction Committee continued their work on the 
Measure H implementation plan this month.  With the final priorities set, bond 
sale options reviewed, and fund plans developed the team will be reviewing 
the plan for Phase I with the Board of Trustees at the March 9, 2023, Board 
Meeting.   

The plan will reflect the different opinions within the community based on the 
multiple touchpoints the team had with different Measure H stakeholders.  
Additionally, it will show the budget and different options for spending the 
first Phase of measure H.  Finally, it will identify funding sources for all the 
projects and identify unfunded projects that potentially could be included in 
Phase I should additional funding become available.   

The plan will also show the potential projects for Phase II of the Measure H 
bond Program and a potential timetable for those projects based on the 
availability of additional bond sales.    

 

 



 

The Review  
  

 

Citizens Bond Oversight 
Committee Members 
Needed 
In November 2000, the voters of the State of California approved an 
amendment of the California Constitution (Proposition 39) lowering the 
voter approval requirement from 2/3rds to 55% for school districts that 
provide voters a specific list of projects, a committee of appointed 
citizens to oversee the expenditure of funds and an annual performance 
audit and financial audit of the bond funds and bond projects. In 
addition, Proposition 39 provides that the Citizens' Bond Oversight 
Committee shall have at least seven (7) members who shall serve up to 
two (2) terms of two (2) years each. 

Measure H was passed in compliance with Proposition 39, and the 
Hillsborough City School District is establishing a Citizens Bond 
Oversight Committee for this bond measure.  If you are interested in 
serving on the committee, there are open seats; please contact the 
district office for an application.   

 New Colors! 

The design team has diligently 
worked on the new Colors for South 
Elementary School.  The potential 
color pallets for South will be 
displayed at the school for review 
and comment.   

A Pod Remodel 

The Facilities and Construction 
team, including Maintenance and 
Operations representatives, 
reviewed finish options for the A 
Pod at North flooring.  The 
materials were reviewed for 
performance, and a final product 
was selected; the next step will be 
selecting colors. 

Classroom Technology 

The selection for the Classroom 
Technology project was made.  
The Facilities and Construction 
team reviewed the option and 
purchasing methods and is 
working with vendors on 
proposals to purchase the 
SmartBoards and Carts. 

 
 
 

 
Potential Color Scheme for South 
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